
Virginia Tech Road Trip!
Thinking about transferring to Virginia Tech? Interested in visiting 
campus and learning more about the transfer process? Sign up to 
participate in a free bus trip!

On Friday, November 15th, NOVA will provide transportation to Virginia Tech, 
leaving from NOVA's Loudoun campus. The timeframe for this event is 
roughly 6:00am-10:00pm (timing is subject to change).

During the visit, students will:
➢ Learn about the admission criteria and application process
➢ Learn about the resources available to help them navigate the transfer 

process
➢ Take a tour of campus
➢ Hear from current Virginia Tech students
➢ Eat lunch in a Virginia Tech dining hall
➢ Dinner will be provided on the return trip to NOVA

Register your interest
in participating via this QR code:
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